
 

 

 
February 8, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen  
Executive Director  
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capitol 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
Re: Docket No. NG24-002 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. electronically submits its responses to the South Dakota Public 
Utilities Commission Staff’s data request 1-1 through 1-5 issued on February 1, 2024, in the 
above referenced docket.    
 
Please contact me at (701) 222-7855 or at Travis.Jacobson@mdu.com with any questions 
regarding this filing.   
 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
   /s/ Travis R. Jacobson 
 
   Travis R. Jacobson 
   Director of Regulatory Affairs 
    
Attachments 
cc:  Allison Waldon 
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